The Homestead,
Fromes Hill,
Ledbury,
HRE8 1HR.

17" June, 2017.

Dear Sir,

Re: Replacement of mobile home., The Homestead, Fromes Hill Ledbury, HR8 1HR

In conjunction with a the letter you will have received from Mr. T. Rowe of Malvern Architects
advising you of my intention to replace an existing mobile home at the above address I would like
to explain my reasons for doing so.

having lived in this area all my life, at The Homestead for the
past forty five years, I would like to remain amongst my friends and as an active member of the

Community here at Fromes Hill.

Whilst I am in good health and very mobile I would also like to live independantly but close to my
family should my circumstances change.

Yours faithfully,

J.M. Southall (Mrs,)




